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Dear President Pegstfing:

On behalf of the Northwest Commission on Colleges and Universities, I am pleased to report that at its
January 7-8, 2015, meeting, the Commission accepted the University of Utah’s Fall 2014 Ad Hoc Report
which was to address Recommendations 1 and 2 of the Fall 2012 Year Three Resources and Capacity
Peer-Evaluation Report. The request for this report was the subject of Commission correspondence dated
February 4, 2013.

In accepting the report, the Commission requests that the University again address Recommendations 1
and 2 of the Fall 2012 Year Three Peer-Evaluation Report in its regularly scheduled Year Seven Mission
Fulfillment and Sustainability Report. While the Commission commends the progress the University of
Utah has made in regard to Recommendations 1 and 2 of the Fall 2012 Year Three Peer-Evaluation
Report, they remain areas in need of improvement. :

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.
Best wishes for a peaceful and fulfilling New Year.

Sincerely,

Q™

Sandra E. Elm:
President

SEE:rb
Enclosure: Recommendations

cc: Dr. Dave Kieda, Dean, The Graduate School +



